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MEMO 
Date:  _______________  
 

To: T.J. Kelly, OSPI Interim Chief Financial Officer  
   

From: Jim Kowalkowski, Superintendent 

   

Subj.: Request for Waiver of Three School Days Missed during Governor’s State of 

Emergency  
 

 The Davenport School District is requesting waiver of the following school days 

that were missed due to recent winter storms that took place during Governor 

Inslee’s recent state of emergency declaration: 

 

 Feb. 11, 2019 

 Feb. 12, 2019 

 Feb. 15, 2019 

 

Due to drifting snow and dangerous road conditions, we cancelled school on the 

dates listed above.  We are requesting this waiver so that we will not lose state 

apportionment dollars for the days missed.  

 

We have re-calculated our average instructional hours and, after subtracting the 

lost instructional time for the above-listed three days, we are still well above the 

minimum requirement district-wide annual average of 1,027 instructional hours as 

stipulated in REC 28A.150.205 (We will be at a district-wide average of 1061.20 

instructional hours if the waiver days are granted.) 

 

The Davenport School District Board of Directors approved this request of the 

three waiver days listed above during their regular board meeting on Feb. 25. 

 

Please contact me if you need any additional information. 

 

 
 


